
CITY OF SAINT PAUL 
P.O. BOX 901 

SAINT PAUL ISLAND, ALASKA 

99660-0901 

(907) 546-3100

FAX 1-866-570-9745 

OFFICIAL PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that on the 7th day of October 2025, in the City of Saint Paul, 
Alaska, upstairs at the City Hall, an election will be held for two (2), three-year term, and 
one (1 ), 2 year-term City Council seats. 

The polls will be open 8:00 AM to 8:00 PM on the same day and all qualified electors of 
the City of Saint Paul, Alaska, will be entitled to vote at said election. 

Dated this 2nd day of September 2025. 

Declaration of Candidacy is open. Persons wishing to file a Declaration of 
Candidacy must do so, in person, by Monday, September 22, 2025. Candidacy 
forms and public disclosure forms may be obtained from the City Clerk. 

To be eligible to the City Council, a person must be: 

(1) a citizen of the United States;

(2) a resident of the City of Saint Paul for one continuous year immediately preceding
the election;

(3) a qualified voter of the City of Saint Paul at the time of his or her declaration of
candidacy for public office.


